
 

 

 
 

10th February 2 
 
 
 
 
10th February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Healthy eating is essential for childrens’ growth and development and One In A 
Million Free School tries to ensure that all our school meals are nutritional and tasty. 
 
From Monday 20th February 2023, there will be a spending cap on all lunch 
accounts. If your child’s Pay 360 account is more than £10 in arrears, they will no 
longer be provided with a hot lunch.   
 
We will contact you if your child’s account should go into arrears to explain that until 
the account is back in credit, you should provide a packed lunch.  
 
This only applies to children on Free School Meals if they would l ike to 
buy extra i tems at lunchtime or break t ime. 
 
School will continue to provide a free breakfast to all students. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school on 01274 723439 should you wish to 
discuss the matter further with your child’s Head of Year. We will continue to do our 
best to guide and support you in any way possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Jane Hobbs  
Acting Principal 
 


